

4.6) KHINDA CONTACT
SPEAKER FOR APRIL 27
COUNCIL MEETING

- Double checking with DG on it
- Take off list

4.7) DUMOUCHEL CHAT TO
TURNER ABOUT LAPTOP FOR
EXECUTIVE

- Next meeting

4.8) LAU, DUMOUCHEL,
FENSKE MEET TO DISCUSS
HOW TO START OFF NEW
EXEC YEAR

- Keep on list
- Schedule for a half hour

5. ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Retreat planning for sessions-deadline extended to next Friday
- GOTV on Friday was a huge success
- Good job on programming for last day of classes
- Orydzuk here until May 10th
- Sam Wright working on closing RHA bank account to transfer funds to SU

6. STUDENTS' COUNCIL

7. OLD BUSINESS

8. NEW BUSINESS

9. DISCUSSION PERIOD

9.1 INTERUNIVERSITY
ATHLETICS COMMITTEE

Points of Discussion:

- Should be VP SL as designated rep
- Meeting next Friday, who should be there? Navneet, Cory, and Vivian

9.2 INCOMING/OUTGOING
PHOTOSHOOT NEEDS TO BE
ORGANIZED

Points of Discussion:

- What are we wearing? Dress nice

9.3 STUDENT GROUPS

Points of Discussion:

- Lau had monthly meeting with Robin Overall today
- Student Group applications
- Khinda to get transitioned on student groups
- **Action item:** Diaz schedule meeting with Jane to discuss student groups

10. REPORTS

11. CLOSED SESSION

12. ADJOURNMENT

KHINDA/LAU MOVED TO adjourn.

5/0/0 CARRIED

Meeting adjourned at 10:56am.